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January 9, 2019 

Dear Student, 

Effective January 1, 2017, California students may be eligible for tuition reimbursement if they 

were enrolled as of June 20, 2014 (or withdrew within 120 days of that date) at any Corinthian 

Colleges, Inc. campus (Heald, Everest or Wyo Tech) or in any on line program of a Corinthian 

institution (including those located out-of-state). 

The Student Tuition Recovery Fund (STRF) reimburses eligible students' tuition and other 

specified educational costs following the closure of the college they attended. If you believe you 

are eligible for reimbursement, please complete the attached STRF application and submit it to 

the address listed on the application, including copies of the required corresponding 

documentation (e.g., enrollment agreement, receipts, etc.). 

The OSAR staff is available Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. to assist 

students with the completion of STRF applications, to answer questions about your eligibility for 

reimbursement, and to explain your rights among other services. 

If you have previously received this message from our office and have already submitted a 

STRF application, there is no need to reapply. 

Feel free to contact the OSAR at osar@dca.ca.gov or (888) 370-7589, option #5, for assistance 

and/or with general inquiries. Additional information regarding the OSAR is also available at 

www.osar.bppe.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Valverde 

OSAR Chief 
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